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Frequently asked inquiries regarding WMATA Derailment 

 

In regard to the derailment incident of Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority (WMATA) 

railcar on October 12, 2021, the National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) is currently 

conducting an investigation into the cause. Kawasaki Group was offered party status by NTSB 


